
"Ginsberg, Benjamin" 
<BGinsberg@PattonBoggs.co
m> 

06/11/2007 11:28 AM

To <hybridads@fec.gov>

cc

bcc

Subject Comment on Hybrid Communications Rulemaking

History: This message has been forwarded.

You have received a message with restricted permission. 
Open this item to read its content.
-
-
If you are not running Microsoft Office 2003 or an e-mail application
that supports messages with restricted permission, you can view this
message by downloading the Rights Management Add-on for Internet
Explorer from
http://r.office.microsoft.com/r/rlidRestrictedPermissionViewer?clid=1033

DISCLAIMER:
This e-mail message contains confidential, privileged information intended 
solely for the addressee.  Please do not read, copy, or disseminate it unless 
you are the addressee.  If you have received it in error, please call us 
(collect) at (202) 457-6000 and ask to speak with the message sender.  Also, 
we would appreciate your forwarding the message back to us and deleting it 
from your system.  Thank you.

This e-mail and all other electronic (including voice) communications from the 
sender's firm are for informational purposes only.  No such communication is 
intended by the sender to constitute either an electronic record or an 
electronic signature, or to constitute any agreement by the sender to conduct 
a transaction by electronic means.  Any such intention or agreement is hereby 
expressly disclaimed unless otherwise specifically indicated.  To learn more 
about our firm, please visit our website at http://www.pattonboggs.com.



David Taylor/FEC/US 

06/12/2007 03:05 PM

To Esa Sferra/FEC/US@FEC

cc hybridads@fec.gov, Theresa Hemmick/FEC/US@FEC

bcc

Subject Fw: Letter to Amy L. Rothstein

Here is a re-transmitted, readable copy of the unreadable email message.

David L. Taylor, Sr.
Manager, ITD Desktop Support Team
Federal Election Commission
202 694-1256
dtaylor@fec.gov 
----- Forwarded by David Taylor/FEC/US on 06/12/2007 03:03 PM ----- 
"Taylor, Jeanette" <JTaylor@PattonBoggs.com> 

06/12/2007 03:01 PM 

To <dtaylor@fec.gov> 
cc

Subject Letter to Amy L. Rothstein

Mr. Taylor -

Here is another .pdf copy of the Hybrid Communications Rulemaking
letter.  If you have any problems with it, let me know.

Thank you.

Jeanette M. Taylor
Assistant to Ben Ginsberg
Patton Boggs LLP
2550 M Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C.  20037
(202) 457-6023
jtaylor@pattonboggs.com

<<Rothstein Letter.pdf>> 

DISCLAIMER:
This e-mail message contains confidential, privileged information intended 
solely for the addressee.  Please do not read, copy, or disseminate it unless 
you are the addressee.  If you have received it in error, please call us 
(collect) at (202) 457-6000 and ask to speak with the message sender.  Also, 
we would appreciate your forwarding the message back to us and deleting it 
from your system.  Thank you.

This e-mail and all other electronic (including voice) communications from the 
sender's firm are for informational purposes only.  No such communication is 
intended by the sender to constitute either an electronic record or an 
electronic signature, or to constitute any agreement by the sender to conduct 
a transaction by electronic means.  Any such intention or agreement is hereby 



expressly disclaimed unless otherwise specifically indicated.  To learn more
about our firm, please visit our website at http://www.pattonboggs.com.






